
 

 

 

Reference No.    ITB/SER/01/2019                                                                                         Date:  6 February 2019 
 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

INVITATION TO BID ITB SER 01/2019 
 

Supply and Delivery of Office Stationery and Accessories 
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

The OSCE Mission to Serbia would like to notify potential Bidders of an amendment made in the ITB SER 
01/2019. This corrigendum will be distributed to the email addresses of all bidders who were directly 
invited for participation in this ITB and who have expressed their interest in this ITB by requesting the 
bidding documentation.  

The following change has been made:  

• Since 15 February 2019 is an official holiday in Serbia, bids must be received by the OSCE at the 
address shown in solicitation documents no later than 14:00 (CET), on 18 February 2019. Bids 
received after the designated time will be automatically rejected.  Submission of bids by fax or 
email is not accepted. 
 

 

 


